Parents are legally and morally responsible for their children. This bill undermines the legal authority of
parents by preferring a public education over other choices of education, such as private schools and
homeschools. It is taking away opportunities from our children. It also gives the state, or rather judges,
the authority to determine what quality education is rather than the parents, teachers, and local school
board members. This bill is not right for Minnesota's children or for the future of Minnesota.

Krista Aybar, Cottage Grove Resident



